
KGFE(TV) License to Cover Application for Coordinate Corrections 
Explanation of Modifications and Permit Conditions 

 
This construction permit was for correction of transmitter coordinates of -4.2 seconds in latitude 
and -3.3 seconds in longitude; because the coordinate correction was greater than ±3 seconds in 
latitude or longitude, an application for a construction permit was required rather than a simple 
license application.  There is no change in the physical location of the tower, the effective 
radiated power, or the transmitting antenna pattern or height.  Notification to any health care 
facilities within the KGFE coverage area was given prior to the station’s commencement of 
operation from the Euclid site on or about June 19, 2009.  Because there is no change in 
frequency, location, ERP or transmitting antenna pattern or height, it is believed that a repeated 
notification is not required. 
 


